
Padock’s Update 
  May 5, 2009 

  
Dear Praying Friends: 
  
Greetings to you  in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. 
I trust this letter find you all doing well. Sorry for not writing 
sooner. The last two months had been very busy months for us. 
We built a shelter/tent (40’ x about 100’) for the revival services and 
the wedding. Our oldest son, Sonny Jr. & Cindy got married on 
March 21st. I performed the wedding ceremony.  Then we had our 
revival services from March 29 to April 3, 2009. Evangelist Randy 
Chovan was our speaker. Thank you for praying for the revival 
services. The services went very well. Several souls were saved 
and many dedicated their lives to the Lord. Our people were 
encouraged and strengthened. 
  
The work for the church extension had already started. Last week 
we worked on the foundation footings and columns. This week the 
men will be laying blocks for the walls.  Please pray for the work 
and the safety of our people as we work on the extension. 
  
I mentioned in one of my updates that the building will cost 
around  $11,550.  This is the estimated total cost of the extension 
as provided to us by our Engineer. We have a budget of $4,000.00. 
We need about $7,550.00 more. 
  
Attached are some of the pictures we took on 
the work. 
  
In Christ, 
  
Sonny, Lihna, Jr. Sonya, 
Haworth, Roland, and 
Sonsha 
P.O. Box 758 
Kolonia, Pohnpei, FM  
96941 


